
 

  

 

RECREATION ALERT 
 

 
January 27, 2022 

      
Ravensong Aquatic Centre Temporary Closure 

 
Due to staff shortages, temporary closures and/or cancelled sessions are required at Ravensong Aquatic 
Centre to comply with COVID-19 health protocols outlined in Provincial Health Orders and guidelines.  
 
Current impacts to Ravensong Aquatic Centre are as follows: 
 
Thursday, January 27 

• Full closure of Ravensong Aquatic Centre from 10 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. No programs or services will 
be available during this time. 

 
The RDN continues to make every effort to maintain programs and services and apologizes for any 
inconvenience to our patrons. Visit rdn.bc.ca/pandemic for any possible schedule changes or call 250-752-
5014 for more information.    
 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Recreation Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-752-5014 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 
 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/pandemic
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